
Wednesday 3rd May 2017 

 

Welcome back…. 

Welcome back after the Easter break. 

We have a very busy Summer Term planned ahead.  Please look out for the curric-

ulum information sheets sent by class teachers this week.  They give a valuable in-

sight into not only the curriculum coverage for the term ahead, but also ideas on 

how Parents may be able to support their child’s learning at home. 

We have educational visits planned this term and children in Years 3 and 4 will be 

taking part in a residential visit to Standon Bowers.  Details of visits will be sent 

to Parents in due course. 

 

A huge thank you to the PTFA committee members for agreeing to help support 

the funding of our educational visits.  Their contributions towards transport costs 

are vital if we are to continue to take children out of school and offer them rich, 

exciting experiences which enhance the school curriculum and bring learning to 

life! 
 

 

Chartwell’s School Meals 

 

A message from our school meal provider 

Chartwells - the current menu (available 

to view on the school website) will be in 

place until half term.  After half term, a 

new menu will be served up until the end 

of term. 

 

New Entrants & Transition Days 

 

It is very hard to believe that we are fast ap-

proaching that time in the school year where we will 

soon be welcoming our new entrants for September 

2017, both in Reception and Nursery. 

For the first time since I joined the school back in 

2008, this year we received a very high number of 

applications for children to be admitted into the 

Early Years class and for the  first time, the school 

is over-subscribed. 

 

On the 4th & 5th July, our Year 4 children will be 

attending Windsor Park for their transition days—

further details and arrangements for the day will 

be sent from Windsor. 
 

 

School Dates 

 

As well as regular newsletters including dates 

for the term ahead,  we work really hard to 

ensure that the website calendar is kept up to 

date as possible.  The calendar can be found on 

the home page : 

www.hutchinson.staffs.sch.uk 



 

Important:  End of term service change of date 

 

Rev Irene Smith has informed us that a wedding has 

been booked in Church on the last day of term— Friday 

21st July.  Therefore, we have had to change the date 

of our end of term service. 

The end of term service will now be held on Thursday 

20th July at 2.15pm in Church. 

We apologise for any inconvenience the change of date 

may have caused but hope you understand this is due to 

circumstances beyond our control. 

Thank you. 

 

Congratulations! 

 

As you are aware, our Administrative Officer 

Charlotte celebrated her marriage over the 

Easter Holidays. 

Mr & Mrs Talbot wish to express their thanks 

for the gifts and good wishes they received. 

 


